Respected Minister,

Australian Government

It is learnt that government is coming out with amendment for Migration Bill. This is
unfair in so many ways and is the most draconian piece of legislation. It eats at the core
of Australian fairness for all those people who have sacrificed so much in making sure
they meet Australia's requirements, lodged perfectly good applications, and then had to
wait patiently whilst their applications and lives have been put on hold an inordinate
amount of time.

My submission is that this is very important issue and nothing should be considered in a
hurry as this requires a detailed study on how many people skilled will be required in
another five years to optimally utilize them for reasonably good progress of Australia.
Instead of terminating the PR applications, it is wise to keep them in abeyance, which
will save the people to apply repeatedly within the time limit announced, their priority
will be maintained without much difficulty. Govt. will also receive revenue on keeping
these applications alive/pending. Most important is it will convey positive message to all
countries regarding government open fair policy.

This is small and humble submission.
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